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Seabeck Community Center 
 

The May Day Community Meeting was an overwhelming success.  Those 
of us that have worked on developing the center were thrilled by the 
community response at this first SCC event.  Great people live in Seabeck. 
It was so nice to see people that we haven’t seen in many months. 

I have said a number of times that the “Heart of a Non-Profit” is it’s 
volunteers.  SCC has a “heart”.  22 volunteer positions were identified at 
the May 1st meeting and we had 80 people that signed up to help in these 
positions.  SCC officers, directors and team leaders are in the process of 
contacting and organizing these volunteers.   

Your leadership, (officers, directors and team leaders), are meeting every 
week and making great progress.  There are a multitude of tasks to be 
accomplished and the work is being divided up among the volunteers.  It is 
exciting to see enthusiastic people tackling our old “to do list”. 

Ryan Lindstrum, owner of One Off Concrete LLC, just completed a 
beautiful concrete entry pad at the SCC front door.  Ryan lives in Seabeck, 
is a hands on small business, and donated all the labor and the concrete 
mix.  Please thank Ryan for this wonderful donation.   

Installation of the gym basketball court floor is underway and should be 
completed by May 25th. 

All the exterior doors are being prepped for painting and the painting should 
happen soon.   

Cheers, Don  


